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Revision of Precautions 
Nintedanib ethanesulfonate   

 
Non-proprietary name 
Nintedanib ethanesulfonate 

 
Safety measure 
Precautions should be revised in the package insert. 

 

In the Clinically significant adverse reactions subsection of the Adverse reactions section, 

the following text should be added (underlined parts are revised):  

 

Thrombocytopenia: 

There have been reports of thrombocytopenia, including serious cases leading to bleeding. 

Patients should be carefully monitored through periodic blood tests, etc. If any abnormalities 

are observed, administration of this drug should be discontinued and appropriate measures 

should be adopted. 
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